HEALTH

July 7, 2008

Dear Dr. Kirkpatrick,

This letter is to confirm termination of your association with USF Physicians Group
effective October 17, 2007. Electronic notice was provided to the managed care plans on
December 18, 2007. The Department of Managed Care has provided follow-up
notification on July 7, 2008 for those plans specifically identified as continuing to report
an affiliation with USF Physicians Group.

Should you have any further issues, please feel free to contact our office at 974-8390.

Sincerely,

USF Physicians Group
Department of Managed Care
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